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CENTRAL OKLAHOMA CACTUS AND SUCCULENT SOCIETY 

 Monthly Meeting  

Nov 21st @ 7pm 

Will Rogers Gardens Center 

 

Waterwise Plants 

Adam Sarmiento 

 

Hey All! 

As I write this itõs very cold outside 30F with wind chill 16F. That means Iõm not going outside today. I 

can check the temp in the greenhouse from the house so no need to go out in the cold!  

We will be voting for our new Officers at this monthõs meeting. It would be really great to have a 

good turnout to Welcome and visit with our Officers.   

Iõll be bringing a few plants for the raffle. Everyone is welcome to bring something for the raffle, give-

away or trade.  

If anyone has anything for Show and Tell please bring it. 

Sounds like weõre going to have an interesting program. It will be Adam Sarmiento - Oklahoma Native Plant Society. He 

will be speaking on using native plants and succulents to create beautiful water efficient landscapes.  

Oh! Donõt forget the Christmas Party December 19, 2019, WRGC, 7:00 pm. 

Hope youõll will make it November 21, 2019 starting at 7:00 pm! 

COCSS President, Joyce Hochtritt 

The Offset       Nov 2019  

Presidentõs Message 
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3     Nov. Meeting Minutes 

https://www.facebook.com/Central-Oklahoma-Cactus-Succulent-Society-548561558626999/
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President & CSSA Affiliate  Joyce Hochtritt  (405) 737-1831  cactibud@cox.net 

Vice President    -VACANT- 

Secretary    -VACANT-   

Treasurer    Gayle Snider  (405) 204-5344  okegal@gmail.com 

Librarian    Matt Baginsky  (405) 651-4811  mpbaginski@yahoo.com 

Webmaster / Facebook  Rosario Douglas  405-570-4591   rd501983@gmail.com 

Newsletter    Wil Oats  (580) 504-6985  daisyandherdads@gmail.com 
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november Meeting  
The November meeting is up and coming and this month we have Adam Sarmiento coming in to speak about water -

wise plants for Oklahoma. Some information about Adamê 

òAfter training in organic agriculture Adam Sarmiento began applying ecological and organic concepts to landscaping in 

1998. His design/build firm Eco Landscaping focuses on ecologically beneficial, utilitarian spaces that celebrate the re-

gional character of Oklahoma. The company has been featured in 405 magazine and The Norman Transcript. His writ-

ings have been published in Oklahoma Gardener and The Gaillardia. His landscape designs have been awarded Nor-

manõs òWaterõs Worth Itó award and he has contributed landscape designs to numerous area schools. He also gives 

presentations and workshops on native plants, mini-farming, and ecological gardening. He has served as the vice presi-

dent of the Oklahoma Native Plant Society. He will be speaking today on using native plants and succulents to create 

beautiful water efficient landscapes. ò 

Pictures curtesy Adam Sarmiento 

https://www.facebook.com/Central-Oklahoma-Cactus-Succulent-Society-548561558626999/

